
                                 September 16, 2019 
Dear Parents, 

WELCOME BACK!!  

The next hot lunch put on by the KPAC will be on Friday, September 27th  

The September hot lunch will be a Hot Dog Combo 

Ordering is now open.  Ordering and payment will close Tuesday, September 24th at  11:59pm. All orders 
must be ordered and paid through MunchaLunch. You will receive both an order confirmation as well as a 
payment confirmation. Please make sure you have paid for your order. You can access MunchaLunch on the 
Kilmer website via the MunchaLunch button or go directly to www.munchalunch.com.    

Please log on, update your account and then order.  We will not be accepting manual orders or cash.  No late 
orders will be accepted. 

MunchaLunch has changed their payment options. They will no longer be using Paypal. Once you have 
reached the payment window, you can enter in your credit card number, debit card number, even a prepaid 
visa card. As long as your card has a CVV/CVC number (3 digit number on back of card) you should be able to 
use it! 

We are always in need of Volunteers!  There is a volunteer page in the online system where you can check 
mark which dates you are available.  If you had check marked that you can volunteer there will be no follow 
up. Please meet in the gym at 1130 am on the day of hot lunch. Thank you and we appreciate all our 
volunteers that make this a success. 
 

If you have any questions or suggestions for hot lunch please do not hesitate to email our 
Hot Lunch Team at kilmerhl@gmail.com 

 
 
 

HOW TO REGISTER FOR ONLINE ORDERING: 
1) Go to the school website and go to the Munch A Lunch link under the quick links tab on the home page or 

through this link http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/kilmer/Parents/Pages/default.aspx#/= 
2) Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). The system will guide you through 
3) After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” button to order 
4) Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your 

account.  

 
 

Many thanks to our Kilmer parent community for supporting this important fundraiser and to our 
wonderful volunteers who help make this program a success! 
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